
  

C L E A R ,   B R I G H T           
                        &   W I N T R Y            

Sydney is enjoying a lovely winter with many glorious 
sunny days and strong winds to freshen everything up.
A brisk walk with your dog is a great start to the day. 

		
		  Grooming •	 We would like to introduce two new grooming services. 	
			   Puppoose is a mobile service owned and run by a  
	 	 	 qualified vet nurse. Phone Naomi and her team on  
			   0451 515 364 or email info@puppoose.com.au. 
			   Paws Up at St Leonards is a family run service which  
			   also offers doggie daycare. Call Peta or Michael on  
			   9436 4000 or email info@pawsup.com.au.

		  Vet foods •	 Thank you for your patience during recent shortages  
			   of veterinary pet foods. Delays were due to issues with  
			   import licenses and not because of quality control. A  
			   premium vet-sourced diet is the best value for money  
			   on a nutrition per kilo basis. Supermarket brands contain  
	 	 	 inferior ingredients and excess water, salt and fillers. 
	
		  Ticks •	 Last October we saw an alarming number of tick cases  
			   around Mosman, and as we have already found larval  
			   ticks we can expect another bad year. Remember to  
			   use a preventative tick topspot every two weeks from  
			   the beginning of September and avoid taking your dog  
			   through the scrub. Make it a habit to run your hands  
			   over your pets every day. If you feel something like a  
			   pin head and identify a tick, remove it with a plastic tick  
			   twister and bring it, along with your pet, to the vet. 
			 
			   If you like us, refer a friend and receive a $25 voucher!
	
			   For more frequent updates and interesting stories  
			   follow us on facebook.  
			 
			   Cheers for now from all the team, 
		  James, Tors, Tamsin & Linda 
		  Phone 9969 1100 	             
		  www.barracksvet.com.au

http://www.puppoose.com.au
http://www.pawsup.com.au
http://www.facebook.com/pages/Barracks-Vet/141681369206757?ref=ts

